
Appendix 6 
 
 
From:  "Maire Daly" <Maire.Daly@snh.gov.uk> 
To: "Daniel Harrington" <DHarrington@aberdeencity.gov.uk> 
Date:  11/01/2012 16:16 
Subject:  Re: Aberdeen Local Development Plan - HRA 
 
Hi Daniel, 
  
I would like to confirm that assuming the Plan has been amended in accordance 
with the HRA record, we would agree that the ALDP will have no adverse affect 
on the integrity of the River Dee SAC and Moray Forth SAC. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Máire Daly 
  
Planning Adviser 
Scottish Natural Heritage 
Battleby 
Redgorton 
Perth 
PH1 3EW 
 
  
T 01738 458545 
E maire.daly@snh.gov.uk  
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